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Dear Dr. Oliveira,
I wish to submit the attached manuscript, “A Lifespan View on Modulation of Peripersonal and Extrapersonal Reach Space via Tool Use” for review and consideration for publication in the Brazilian Journal for Motor Behavior. This article describes a unique lifespan perspective on spatial perception and representation via tool use.

This manuscript represents results of original work that have not been published elsewhere. This manuscript has not and will not be submitted for publication elsewhere until a decision is made regarding its acceptability for publication in the Brazilian Journal for Motor Behavior. Also, I confirm that all work was completed with approval for use of human subjects by the university involved. Please address all future correspondence to me.
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